Jarsey Central Power & Light Company Docket No. 50-219
Attention: Mr. R. H, Sims, Vice Presideat

Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road

Morristown, New Jersey 07960

Gent lemen:

A letter to the Directorate of Licensing, AEC, from the Boston Edison
Company, dated January 10, 1973, was recently placed in the Public
Document Room. The subject matter discussed in that letter is felt
to have poseible applicability to your plant, nnd, accordingly, I
have enclosed a copy for your information.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Carlson, Cuief
Facility Operations Branch

Enclosure:
Letter, Boston Edison Company to the
Directorate of Licensing, dated January 10, 1973

cc: Mr, T. J. McCluskey, Station Superintendent
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